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Wow! The school year has really flown by and it’s time to reflect on this wonderful year.  It has been 

an especially nice year with the help of all of our wonderful parents. All the staff would like to 

express what a pleasure we have had meeting all of you this year.  Also, thank you from the bottom 

of our hearts for all the extras from each and every one of you.  To those children going to 

Kindergarten, best wishes and have a delightful summer! 
        
There are several important dates in this newsletter.  Please take the time to jot them down. 

Thanks!!! 
 

May Activities 
 

May 4th   – Cinco de Mayo Party 

May 11th- Mother’s Day Event  

May 28th   – Memorial Day (School Closed – Tuition Due) 

 

 

June Activities 
 

June 6th – Graduation practice during preschool class* 

June 6th – Graduation Night at Hilda Walker School at 7:00 p.m. 

June 7th and 8th – Class Picnics 

June 8th – Last Day of School 

June 11th – Summer Camp Begins 

 

 

    All graduates must attend Wednesday morning preschool for graduation practice.  You may 

switch your child's day if he/she does not attend on this day. 
 

The concepts covered this month will be Xx, Yy, and Zz, the numbers 9 and 10, and color review. 

Projects are planned to reflect these themes and also Spring. Watch for a special Mother’s Day 

Project! We will also be playing outside more and more when weather permits, so dress accordingly! 

 

We will also Learn Every Day about Pets, Fins and Feathers, Bugs and Spiders, Farm Animals and 

Wild Animals. 
 

On May 4th, we will be celebrating Cinco de Mayo Day.  Please bring a Mexican treat to share 

with the class (chips & salsa, chips & cheese).  Our country this month is Mexico.  If your 

child has any items relating to Mexico, he/she can bring them to school. 

 
   
 

School will be closed Memorial Day, May 28th.  Full tuition due. I hope you will enjoy the day. 
 



Graduation Night – June 6th – 7:00 p.m. at Hilda Walker School.  More information to follow.  ALL 

graduates need to attend Wednesday morning to practice for graduation.  

 If your child does not attend on Wednesdays, you need to make arrangements to switch days so your 

child can attend graduation practice. 
 

Class Picnics – June 7th and 8th.  We will be having the end of the year carnival type picnic.     

School will provide the hot dogs, chips and treats. The Dino Jump will be here!   
 

Last day of school is June 8th. 
 
 

   

Reminders 
 

All the Classes for the fall 2018-2019 school year are filling up. If you have not registered yet 

please do so now! You must register for this fall, if you have not done so already.  We still have 

openings. Space is limited in the Toddler room, don’t assume you have a spot until you register! 

We love referrals! If you refer anyone and they register, let us know and we will give you a $25 

credit. 
 

For the safety of your child, please be with them in our vestibule.  
 

All Parents- Please remember to put sunscreen on before coming to school when the weather 

starts getting nicer. We will reapply sunscreen in the afternoon. Daycare parents need to 

supply school with a bottle of sunscreen for the afternoon (No Spray Sunscreen please). 
 

Summer Camp starts June 11th.  We hope you’ll join us for the many creative themes. It sure is a 

nice way to keep your child involved and stimulated.  You can choose your weeks and be flexible in the 

days you attend.  If you are currently enrolled there is no additional registration fee,  
 

It is a joint venture in raising your child.  The lines of communication are always open - JOYS 

AND CONCERNS 
 

Vacation Policy – We only allow for vacation time off during the summer with an advance two-week 

notice.  There is no vacation time off during the school year.  If you decide to take vacation during 

that time, full tuition is still due.  We do offer a one-week winter break (week after Christmas)  
 

 

Before and After School Care Only 

 

  We will match any competitor rates for Rogus Kindergarten before and after school care.  You 

must show us a price sheet from the competitor (example: Park District, Ivy League, KinderCare, 

etc.)  (No in-home service.)  Services must be comparable.  The rate is under the discretion of the 

director.  We provide small size activities, snack, and homework time.  We do have a bus stop for 

Walker School for 5th and 6th grade before and after school care. 
 
 

  *Please remember to not leave food in your child’s backpack and NO peanut products due 

to severe allergies. 


